Meeting Date 4/17/17

Testimony in favor of SB 797

Name of Testifier: Michael Gottlieb

Statement:

As aresident of Oregon since 2008, I think that State Bill 787 performs a much-
needed service for our communities. I believe completed background checks should
be required prior to gun purchases in all cases, and that it is the state’s

responsibility to ensure that these weapons and sold responsibly. Please do what'’s
right and pass this bill.



